
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
10 June 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Year 10 GCSE Trampolining Extra-curricular Club Update 
 
I have been amazed with how motivated the students have been with the GCSE Trampolining extra-
curricular sessions and they are beginning to make great progress. 
 
Now that the current Year 11 and Year 13 students have left, there is the opportunity to provide two 
further sessions during Week 1 for Sevenoaks students. These sessions will commence from 
Monday 14th June. 
 
Monday Week 1:  Before school 7:30am – 8:30am (this is an optional session) 
   Lunchtime 12:45pm – 1:15pm (this is a compulsory session) 
 
As soon as your child has completed all of the relevant elements of the specification they will not 
need to attend any further sessions. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the trampolining extra-curricular club, please get in touch with me 
at awehrle@wealdgs.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs A Wehrle 
Teacher of PE 
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